
Booth  space  available  for
Fairhaven’s 2017 Harvest Fun
Day
The Fairhaven Office of Tourism is holding its fifth Harvest
Fun Day on Saturday, October 14, 2017, on the lawn of the
Visitors Center at the Academy Building, 141 Main Street. A
limited number of booth spaces are available for non-profit
groups, artists, crafters and Fairhaven businesses that wish
to offer items for sale, provide children’s games or fall-
themed activities, sell food, etc. This could be used as a
fundraising opportunity for groups and it can provide a venue
for  those  looking  for  a  fun  community  event  in  which  to
participate. The event will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m.

The Office of Tourism will offer spaces on a first come first
served  basis,  with  first  priority  given  to  past  vendors,
Fairhaven-based  non-profit  groups,  individual  artists  and
crafters,  and  businesses.  New  vendors  from  outside  of
Fairhaven may be accepted as space allows. The space will be
approximately eleven feet square to allow groups to set up
10’x10’ pop-up canopies if desired. (Special arrangements for
larger areas may be made on a case by case basis as room
allows.)  A  limited  number  of  spots  can  have  access  to
electricity. Harvest Fun Day will be marketed primarily as a
Family/Children’s event with a fall theme. Potential vendors
should keep that in mind when deciding on whether or not they
wish to participate. Free or low-cost children’s activities
are particularly encouraged, as are locally produced goods or
Fairhaven-themed items.

Vendors will be asked to make a donation of $10 to the Office
of Tourism Gift Account. This money goes toward the rental of
handicap  accessible  portable  toilets.  (Town  of  Fairhaven
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government entities –senior center, Fairhaven Public Schools
groups, etc.–are exempt from the donation.)

If you, your group or business are interested in applying for
a  booth  space,  please  email  FairhavenTours@fairhaven-ma.gov
anytime with details of what you would like to do. Be sure to
include a contact name and phone number. Or you may call the
Office of Tourism at 508-979-4085. (Note: The Visitors Center
will be closed August 6-13.) Participants will be selected by
the Office of Tourism based on how suited the booths, products
and/or activities are to the overall “Harvest Fun Day” theme.
They will also be screened to eliminate having too many booths
offering similar products.

The  final  deadline  to  apply  for  a  space  will  be  Friday,
September 1, but acceptances may be confirmed before then and
space is limited, so please apply early.

For more details about Harvest Fun Day, visit the web site
http://fairhaventours.com/annual-harvest-fun-day/.


